
The conference has three bursaries available for PhD and MA students. 

An applicant has to be a member of ESREA (individually for through an institutional 
membership), whose proposal for the conference has been accepted. 

Each bursary is a max of 300 Euros to cover travel and lodging expenses. The network 
convenors will, in dialogue with the Secretary of ESREA, decide who will be awarded 
bursaries.   

If you would like to be considered for a bursary, please email Dr Helen Woodley 
(helen.woodley@northumbria.ac.uk) with the following information: 

- Your academic position 
- A letter of support from your supervisor and the reasons for applying (e.g. lack of 

funding from your institution) 
- Confirmation that your submission has been accepted and you have received an 

acceptance letter 

The convenors will notify the successful students before the conference and inform them of 
the process. 
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